
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before and by 

the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Flower Hill, Nassau County, New 

York, at Flower Hill Village Hall, 1 Bonnie Heights Road, in said Village on Monday, 

August 5, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. 

 

The public hearing will be on proposed Local Law 4-2024 which will amend 

Chapter 212-1, “Tennis and other courts, Definitions” of the Code of Flower Hill to 

include all other types of courts including but not limited to sports courts, basketball 

courts, pickleball courts and the like. 

 

The proposed Local Law 4-2024 is on file with the Village Administrator and 

open to the public for inspection by appointment only on prior notice to the Clerk 

(vclerk@villageflowerhill.org) during usual business hours of the day at the Flower Hill 

Village Hall, One Bonnie Heights Road, in said Village.   

 

 All persons interested will be given an opportunity to be heard at said hearing.      

Any person needing special assistance in attending, please notify the Village 

Administrator (516) 627-5000 at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing. 

 

   

       By Order of the Board of Trustees 

       Marla Wolfson 

       Village Administrator 

 

Dated:  July 18, 2024 

mailto:vclerk@villageflowerhill.org

